
Mikes Monday Message 
 
 

Work day THIS Saturday 
 

“As long as it is day, we must do the work of the Lord who sent us; night is coming when no one can work.” 
John 9:4 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
This Saturday, June 10 we will have a work day to spruce up the yard and do some painting inside. We 
will start at 8:30 and be finished before lunch. There will be drinks and Danish for all the WORKERS.  
 Please bring yard tools… gloves, shovels rakes, edgers, etc…  
 
We will be putting pine needles around the trees and flower beds, edging everywhere, and cleaning 
around the back of the church, hauling off some stuff and pulling weeds and vines. We will also be jack-
hammering the sidewalk and hauling it off in preparation for a new walkway leading from the church 
porch to the education wing. 
 
 Inside we need to paint the back hallway by the bathrooms, and a door to the “history” room 
upstairs needs to be installed (we have the door).  If anyone has some bright colored crib sheets for the 
nursery and some wall hangings/pictures, please bring them. 
 
 In recent months we have made a lot of improvements to our church buildings and grounds: 

• the exterior painting of the church was completed the first of the year 
• the pastor’s study has been redone  
• we have new landscaping 
• the nursery and the workroom have been painted and are being refurbished 
• Session has approved a new wireless sound system for the sanctuary that can also be used for 

overflow crowds out front or in the fellowship hall  
• we are beginning work on the narthex (new flooring has been ordered) and some other 

improvements are forthcoming 
• we have our new sandwich board out front which gets changed each week to let the community 

know of upcoming worship, mission and fellowship events 
 
When the church is inviting and folks see the changes outside, it may bring them inside to join in 
our ministry. 
 
Thanks for your support of your mission and ministry.  I hope to see you Saturday morning. 
 
Blessings, 
Mike 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
Bible School will be held July 10 – 14. Registration forms are located in the back of the church. The next 

organizational meeting will be Monday, June 25 at 10:00 at the Episcopal Parish House. 

ECCO Grocery Bag Sundays…we will be collecting groceries for East Cooper Community Outreach on 

Sunday June 11 and June 18. Bags will be available in front of the church. 


